
Village of Wolcott 

Village Hall Conference Hall 

Board of Trustees 

Budget Workshop 

March 11, 2024 

6:00 PM 

***Unapproved and Unofficial*** 

Members Present: Mayor Chris Henner, Trustees: Dan Smith and Bob Marshall. 

 

Members Absent: Trustees Dave Lewis and Misty Harper.  

 

Others Present: Fran Acker. 

 

No other Village residents were in attendance 

 

Mayor Henner opened the meeting at 6:08pm. 

 

Members present were able to put together a tentative budget for the Water and Sewer 

Funds expenditures for FY 2024-2025.   

 

Evoqua has been transferred to Xylem, Inc.. There will be a possible price increase for 

chemicals. 

 

The board members that were present discussed a possible Sewer Reserve.  Clerk-

Treasurer Acker will provide information from the NYS Comptroller’s office to the board 

to review.  

 

The board discussed wages.   

 

Trustee Marshall made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:41 PM. Trustee Smith 

seconded the motion. All present voted in favor. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Fran Acker 

Fran Acker 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


